
 
  
Ref  : DMA/AIFI/96/C 806 
Date:  16/08/2017 
 
Dear Captain 
Good Day, 
 
Further to our mail no DMA/AIFI/96/C 796 dd 01.AUG.2017 regarding Concentrated 
Inspection Campaign (CIC) on Safety of Navigation, pls note SQE MARINE consulting 
company  recommends best practices (as attached) to check compliance with the 
applicable requirements of the SOLAS Convention for this CIC. The Paris MoU jointly 
with Tokyo MoU and Black sea, Indian and Vina del Mar MoU will carry out this 
inspection campaign for a period of three months, from 1 September to 30 November 
2017. 
 
You are requested to confirm receipt , discuss the contents in the next consolidated 
meeting on board and  keep a copy in the DA-11 file . 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Ali Mohtasham 
Accident Investigation / Fleet Inspection Expert  
Department of Maritime Affairs  
ROD Ship Management Co. 
Dept. Tel No. : +98-21-26100357 
Dept. Fax No.: +98-21-26100356 
Direct Tel No.: +98-21-23843563 
Please reply to dma@sealeaders.com 
(Note: This e-mail has been sent as BCC <blind carbon copy to : All R.O.D.-SMC 
Vessels, to eliminate the lengthy list that would result if this e-mail is printed) 
 


